
Neighborhood Watch Report OCT 2023:  

UPCOMING 
Please submit topics for discussion and planning for the NW Mixer 2. Time, date and topics to be de-
termined  

SEPTEMBER INCIDENTS: 
Help us STOP Vandalism in Oak Hills 
Stones thrown from OH Townhouse driveway over the fence, has broken two large windows on the 
back of a Rummer on Norwich Cir.  
Sat. Oct. 7th -Several stones were thrown over the back fence, hitting the upper window of the living 
room window. Nothing was broken 
Kids were heard out back on the townhouse driveway.  
Sun. Oct. 8th -A stone was thrown over the fence, putting a hole thru the upper window. Police have 
been notified 
Wed. Oct. 18th- 7:30am- A stone was thrown over the fence , putting a hole thru the lower living room 
window. Police have been notified 
It was noted, it was the time students were walking to Oak Hills Elementary. 
Students use the townhouse driveway to cut through on the way to school.  

Mail Box theft and vandalism  
Sat: Oct 21: 
Multiple mailboxes were broken into and emptied.  Multiple Box thefts around Oak Hills were reported.  

The break-ins have been reported to WA county. 

Homeowners with damaged mailboxes must need to pick up mail at the Post office on: 3685 NE 
Aloclek Dr, Portland, OR 97291, (bring a photo ID). 

BEST PRACTICES:   
If you see suspicious activity please call 911.  If you witness vandalism or damage happening, please 
call  911.  If the damage or theft has already occurred, please call the non emergency number as soon 
as possible.   

Please talk to your kids about the dangers and ramifications of damaging property.   

If Mail boxes are damaged, please notify Christina the Oak Hills general manager and she will work on 
getting it replaced. The HOA will replace damaged Mail boxes.  

Thank you for being a part of a safer Neighborhood.  

Mike and Sheila Brewer 
Oak Hills Neighborhood Watch  
Cell (503)-705-3510 
Oakhillsneighborhoodwatch@gmail.com 
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